
Water testing Report-June 30, 2021

Hello everyone,
We have had some rainy, hot and humid weather during the last two weeks since the last water 
test was done.  Some much needed rain for the grass and for the gardens.
The water test was done on Wednesday June 30, 2021 at 8:00am.  During that time it was 
cloudy with an air temperature of 21 degree celsius.  The water was calm with the wind at 5km 
coming from the west.
Here are the results from the lab.

1.  Old Cottage Lane      e coli reading      20/100 ml
2.  Forest Lane               e coli reading      20/100 ml
3.  Lawson Lane             e coli reading    <10/100 ml
4.  Robin’s Point Rd.       e coli reading      30/100 ml

The water temperature was a refreshing 23 degrees celsius at all of the locations.
There was no algae or geese present at any of the locations. Due to the lack of wind, there were 
no waves at location #3 & #4, but smaller waves were starting at location #1 & #2.

There have been 3 beach warnings put up by Tay Township in Victoria Harbour, but the 
Waubaushene Beach has no warnings at this time.  You can check these beach updates on the 
Tay Township website.
Enjoy the weather and the water,
Until next time!
Sue Dougherty


